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Carolina Power & Ugbt Company
PO Box 165
New Hill NC 27562

William R. Robinson
Vice President
Harris Nuclear Plant

APR 8 1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION:Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SERIAL: HNP-97-07S

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEARPOWER PLANT
DOCKETNO. 50400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63
SUPPLEMENT TO A REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-400/96-06)

Dear Sir or Madam:

On October 7, 1996, Carolina Power & Light (CP&L) responded to the Notice of Violation enclosed in

NRC Inspection Report 50-400/96-06 dated September 6, 1996. The purpose of this letter is to

supplement our reply to the Reported Violations "A"and "B". Specifically, under Corrective Steps That
WillBe Taken to Avoid Further Violations, CP&L's reply stated in part the following:

"The ongoing FSAR Improvement Plan review to identify other discrepancies will be completed.
Specifically, the initial FSAR review will be completed by September 1, 1997. In addition, two
"vertical slice" FSAR system reviews will be completed, (Reactor Protection System in 1996 and

Fire Protection in 1997)."

CP&L has completed the Reactor Protection System review as stated in our previous reply. In lieu of
performing the review ofFire Protection in 1997, a review willbe performed for the AuxiliaryFeedwater

System in 1997. Therefore, CP&Lwishes to revise the above stated paragraph to read as follows:

"The ongoing FSAR Improvement Plan review to identify other discrepancies will be completed.

Specifically, the initial FSAR review will be completed by September 1, 1997. In addition, a

"vertical slice" FSAR system review of the Reactor Protection System was completed December 27,
1996 and a similar review of the AuxiliaryFeedwater System is planned for 1997."

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to Ms. D. B. Alexander at (919) 362-3190.
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Sincerely, 4

ggC)l G
MGW

c: Mr. J. B. Brady (NRC Senior Resident Inspector, HNP)
Mr. N. B. Le (NRR Project Manager, HNP)
Mr. L. A. Reyes (NRC Regional Administrator, Region II)
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